Dear Senator YourSenator:



24 September 2020

I’m writing as your constituent to voice my concern about President Trump’s recent remarks about his unwillingness to commit to a peaceful transfer of power after the election in November.  His statements are beyond troubling: they are the rhetoric of a man set on maintaining power in spite of the will of the people.  They are, in short, the words of a would-be dictator.

My question for you is this: What is your office doing to communicate to Mr. Trump that he must relinquish the presidency in January should he be defeated in the election?  What will you do to ensure that democracy is protected in the US?
Sincerely,

Your Name
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25 September 2020

As a Texan, I’m writing regarding the troubling state of voting in our state.  From the Republican Party’s lawsuit against Gov. Abbott over early voting dates to President Trump’s continued machinations against the USPS, voting in Texas remains under threat.

I’m writing to ask you what you plan to do between now and November 3rd to ensure that all registered voters in Texas get a fair say in the election, and what you plan to do after that to make sure that the results of that election are honored.  What will you do to ensure that your constituents’ voices are heard and their choices respected?  
Sincerely,

Your Name
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